
 

 

Dear Parents, 

We must start with a massive thank you to all our children, families and PTA for a most enjoyable 

week of spring celebrations.  The colouring, hat and cake competition entries made judging a 

particularly tricky job this year.  This is the first year of our Easter Cake competition and it was a 

great success resulting in two cake sales, which have raised £244 for our PTA.   

Please have a look at our Twitter feed for some photos. 

Today at school, our children joined together to complete an Easter Egg Hunt Maths Challenge.  It 

was wonderful to see different ages working together, running around and having fun.  Thank you to 

our PTA for running this event. 

 

A very proud moment 

Today, one of our Year 5 children represented MTVS in ‘No Outsiders’.  This public speaking event 

involved writing a poem and reading it to an audience at the Storyhouse.   

NHS message 

Please see the below from the COVID-19 Outbreak Management Communication Manager 

The Simple Things still mean a lot. Help keep your little ones well by reminding them to wash their 

hands after using the loo. Find out more at: simplethings-nhs.com/washing-hands 

#SimpleThingsNHS 

 

The Simple Things still mean a lot. Help keep your little ones well by reminding them to wash their 

hands before they eat. Find out more at: simplethings-nhs.com/washing-hands #SimpleThingsNHS 

 

Parent’s Evening 

Parent’s Evening will take place next week. Please make sure to book your session via the school 

spider app or by using your parent login details on the school website.  This is an opportunity to 

discuss your child’s progress and to ask any questions.  Your child’s books will be available for you to 

look at prior your appointment.   

 



Class Photos 

We have managed to re schedule the Class photos to be taken on Thursday 30th March. All children 

should wear their full school uniform and bring their outdoor PE kit with them in a bag to change 

into if it is usually their outdoor PE day.  Year 5 will have their photo taken before they go swimming.   

PTA – Save the Date 

On Saturday 13th May 2-pm our PTA will be putting on Coronation Celebration/Summer Fayre Event 

in the school grounds. We are looking for volunteers to help with the event. If you are willing to give 

some of your time for this event to go ahead, please email the school office on 

admin@mickletrafford.cheshire.sch.uk. 

There will also be a Spring Trail to take part in over the Spring Break. This will be available to book 

via PTA-Events by 31/3/2023. 

Thank you for your support, have a lovely weekend 

Wendy Lyon & Julie Cox 
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